
The Town of Florence is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

Public Notice 

Town of Florence, AZ 

Request for Bids 

for 

Up to four (4) New 2018 Police Interceptor Utility Vehicle 

 
The Town of Florence hereby solicits SEALED informal competitive bids for up to four (4) 
New 2018 Police Interceptor Utility vehicles.  
 
To obtain a complete copy of the Request for Bid (RFB), email Joe Jarvis, Finance 
Director: joe.jarvis@florenceaz.gov. Mail complete bids to the Town Clerk at P.O. Box 
2670, Florence, Arizona 85132 or deliver to the Town Clerk at 775 N. Main St. Florence 
AZ, 85132. Persons with disabilities may request a reasonable accommodation, by 
contacting the 504/ADA Coordinator for the Town of Florence at (520) 868-7574 or (520) 
868-7502 (TDD). Please make all requests as early as possible to allow time to arrange 
the accommodation. 
 
The Town of Florence must receive the SEALED bids no later than 2:00 PM, Arizona 
Time, on Friday, August 31, 2018.  
 
Faxed or emailed bids will not be accepted. Failure of the bidder to complete the entire 
bid documents or requirements may result in rejection of the proposal.  
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